
    SPECIAL CITY COUNCIL MEETING OF MARCH 2, 2020 

 A special meeting of the Mannington City Council, with 

Mayor Ray Shadrick presiding, was held Monday, March 2, 

2020 at 6:00 p.m. at city hall.  Council members attending 

were Chris Efaw, Denny Efaw, Nelson Elliott, Ken Fletcher 

and Tim Fluharty.  

 Elliott made the motion to go into executive session to 

discuss Chief of Police Brian Stewart’s probation and to hear 

his grievance.  Chris Efaw seconded the motion and it carried.  

The time was 6:01 p.m. 

 Denny Efaw made the motion to reconvene into regular 

session.  Fluharty seconded the motion and it carried.  The 

time was 7:00 p.m. 

 Elliott made the motion to approve Brian Stewart as a 

permanent city employee and to backdate his vacation and 

sick time to January 26, 2020.  Fluharty seconded the motion 

and all approved. 

 Elliott made the motion to adjourn.  Fletcher seconded 

the motion and it carried.  The meeting adjourned at 7:03 p.m. 

 


